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EXPANSION OF THE ATA: GOOD NEWS FOR AIR TRANSPORT 
 
 
Montréal, January 25, 2018 – Aéroports de Montréal wishes to note that an agreement 
has been reached between the Hon. Marc Garneau, Canada’s Minister of Transport, and 
his Israeli counterpart, Yisrael Katz, which expands the air transport agreement between 
Canada and Israel. 
 
“Aéroports de Montréal is delighted with this new agreement, which opens new options 
by adding seven weekly flights between our two countries. Since Montréal-Trudeau is 
experiencing significant growth, these new flights offer development possibilities that will 
be positive for the Montréal community,” said Philippe Rainville, CEO of Aéroports de 
Montréal. 
 
These seven weekly flights are in addition to the 12 flights per week currently provided 
for in the air agreement.  
 
About Aéroports de Montréal 
 
Aéroports de Montréal is the airport authority for the Greater Montréal area responsible 
for the management, operation and development of Montréal-Trudeau International 
Airport and of the Mirabel aeronautic and industrial park. The corporation employs 625 
people.  
  
For further information about Aéroports de Montréal and its operations, please visit our 
website at www.admtl.com. 
 

-30- 
 
Source: Public Affairs and Communications 

 Tel.: 514 394-7304 
 affaires.publiques@admtl.com 

   


